
 
 

PRODUCTION ALERT - Issue Affecting Omega and 
Lynx Data for all TMX IP Feeds - UPDATE #1 
 
Attention TMX Information Processor Clients 
 
Please be aware that TMX IP is not receiving any market data from Omega and Lynx for both 
Markham​ (​MCC​) and ​Toronto​ (​TCF​) locations. Omega is working to resolve the issue. 
 
Due to this issue, Omega data has been removed from the CBBO and CBBOP feeds and Lynx 
data has been removed from CBBO for both MCC and TCF locations for the remainder of the 
day. 
 
For more information contact ​TMX Market Operations​ at ​(416) 947-4705 
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